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Approved by the WMC Board on July 11, 2013 

 
WMC offers schools, school districts, universities, publishers, and other allied mathematics 

education organizations the opportunity to post job openings on the WMC website.  A link to 

this posting will be listed in periodic blast emails and the WMC Newsletter.   Job post requests 

must relate to mathematics education, and final approval for all job postings shall be approved by 

the WMC Executive Committee. 

 

All requests for job postings will comply with these guidelines: 

 

1. The fee for job postings requested by members is $50; the fee for job postings requested 

by non-members is $100.   

 

2. Job postings must be approved by the WMC Executive Committee prior to posting. 

 

3. Postings will remain on the WMC website for 90 days or until the position is filled.  A 

notice with a link will also be placed in periodic blast emails and the WMC Newsletter 

issue that is published closest to the approved job posting request. 

 

 


